
The regular meeting of the Town of Stamford Planning Board was held on 
July 6, 2009 at 7:30 P.M. with the following present: Acting Chairman Art Turner, Mary 
Betz, Tom Bolger, Laddie McKenzie, Spencer Devaul and Gale Neale. 

A MOTION was made by Laddie McKenzie and seconded by Tom Bolger to 
approve the minutes of the previous meeting. ALL AYE votes cast, MOTION carried. 

The West Branch Delaware River Stream Corridor Management Plan was 
reviewed. 

A MOTION was made by Tom Bolger and seconded by Mary Betz that the Town of 
Stamford Planning Board recommend the Town of Stamford Town Board adopt the 
Memorandum of Understanding for the Implementation of the West Branch Delaware River 
Stream Corridor Management Plan. ALL AYE votes cast, MOTION carried. 

A MOTION was made by Laddie McKenzie and seconded by Tom Bolger to 
adjourn. ALL AYE votes cast, MOTION carried. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Aug. 3, 2009 if there is any business that comes 
before the board. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Diane S. Grant 


